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27 November 2024 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We want to start allocating tickets for the school play performances, in the first instance; 

we will be limiting tickets to 3 per parent group. The play is being held in the Village Hall on 

Wednesday afternoon and evening (Dec 11) and Thursday evening (Dec 12).   

To simplify things at school you must fill out the paper reply slip and return it to school, 

your child has been sent home with a paper copy for you to fill in and return…. We will 
not be able to accept email requests.   

There are 3 options:  

· 2 tickets on a Wednesday night and 1 on a Wednesday Afternoon afternoon  

· 1 per performance- 1 Wednesday afternoon, 1 Wednesday night and 1 Thursday night  

· 2 on Thursday night and 1 on the Wednesday afternoon performance.  

  

We will give everyone until Friday 6 December to let us know their preferences. We will 
then allocate any spare tickets from any that are left over on Monday 9 December. Please 

let us know what allocation you would like and then mark down any extra tickets that you 

would like and when.  

A box for requests, and spare forms, will be left in the school entrance. 

Thank you 
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